
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Joyeux Carnaval!!!!​ February is the most exciting month of the year for our Language 
Department.  
Carnival Week begins on February 19th.  We look forward to a fun-filled week with exciting 
activities, theme days, contests etc...Here is a brief calendar of the week’s events!  We hope to see 
you at one of our celebrations! ​‘Vive le Carnaval!!! Viva il Carnevale!​! 
 

Tuesday Feb 19th,  2019 
 
X-Dance​ ​(gym closed​) 

Foulard & Tuque Day - Kick off to Carnival Week 
Students are encouraged to come dressed resembling 
Bonhomme by wearing a ‘foulard’ around the waist and 
a tuque! Bonhomme and candy guessing begin today! 
Tickets on sale 1 for 25 cents  or 5/$1.00 
 
NB: opening ceremonies will take place on Friday 
February 15th at 1pm in the gymnasium. 
Parents/guardians are welcome to join us! 

Wednesday, Feb 20th, 2019 
 
X-Dance (gym closed) 
 

Jersey Day  
 

Thursday Feb 21st, 2019 
 
Cafe Bingo 

Café Bingo & Manic Hair Day 
Students are encouraged to come to school with a 
creative hair style!!  All students from JK-8 will play 
Carnival Bingo in the gymnasium (half gym) while 
enjoying  juice and nut free cookies, French/Italian 
style!! Thank you kindly to the Catholic School Council 
for providing these treats!  

Friday Feb 22nd, 2019 
 
Dufflebag Theatre Bilingual Performance of Sleeping 
Beauty 1:30 pm. Thank you to the Catholic School 
Council for supporting this performance. 
 
Closing Carnival Ceremony to follow 
 

Pyjama Day  
 
Students and staff come dressed in your 
cozy pyjamas! 
Parents/guardians are welcome to join 
us for a special bilingual play… 
During the closing ceremony contest winners will be 
announced and Bonhomme will be revealed!  Don’t 
miss it! 
 

 
Please note:  
Each morning, as part of daily announcements., SCS will take part in Classroom Bingo! 
Tickets for Bonhomme/ Arlecchino and candy guessing will be sold throughout the week. 
All tickets will be 25 cents each or 5/$1.00. 
We  look forward to a fun filled Carnival Week :) 
Merci and grazie in advance for your enthusiasm and support. 
Sincerely, 
 
The Carnival Committee 
T. Tonon, M. Hoyle and C. Polin-Fraoli 

 


